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ADVISORY

The Philippine Consulate General wishes to inform the public of the

availability of the List of Overseas Voters for Deletion or Cancellation

due to Double or Multiple Registration Records pursuant to

COMELEC Resolution No. 10637.

Please note that the names of voters with multiple/double

registrations will be deleted by 20 July 2020.

For further information and related queries on the above subject, you

may email us at overseasvoting@vancouverpcg.org .

Thank you for your usual cooperation.

06 July 2020
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